
NOTICE OF BUDGE WORKSHOP 
  

The Harlan County Board of Supervisors will hold a budget workshop meeting on 
August 27th, 2025, in the Community Room located in the Harlan County 
Courthouse, commencing at 9:30 a.m.  The Board of Equalization will meet as 
needed.  Agenda can be found at the Clerk’s office, posted in the Courthouse and on 
the County website prior to the meeting: harlancounty.ne.gov 
  
Jessie Martin, Harlan County Clerk 

jessie.martin@harlancounty.ne.gov 
308-928-2173 
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